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John Jennings

From: Andrew Schwantner [aschwantner@bigrivertelephone.com]
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2006 3:17 PM

To: jiennings@bigrivertelephone.com

Subject: FW: Big River LWC BANs

From: SWLSCBANS [mailto:m24098@att.com]

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2006 3:20 PM

To: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT); SWLSCBANS

Cc: MCCRARY, SCOTT (ASI-AIT); Andrew Schwantner
Subject: RE: Big River LWC BANs

We will disregard the request.
Thank you,
Dena Justin-Phillips
214 268-6131
SWLSCBANS
From: JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT)
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2006 3:14 PM
To: SWLSCBANS
Cc: MCCRARY, SCOTT (ASI-AIT); 'Andrew Schwantner'

Subject: FW: Big River LWC BANs

Per my conversation with Andrew Schwantner at Big River, please do not assign LWC BANs at
this time. I will contact you some time next week as to whether or not to proceed with this BAN
request as well as any other status as necessary. Thanks!

Debbie Josephson

Account Manager

Industry Markets Sales

AT&T Wholesale

Four AT&T Plaza, Room 720.03
Dallas, Texas 75202

(214) 464-4438 | ofc.

(214) 464-5150 / fax

email: da8575@att.com
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From: MCCRARY, SCOTT (ASI-AIT)

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2006 1:26 PM

To:  SWLSCBANS; JOSEPHSON, DEBBIE (SWBT)
Subject: Big River LWC BANs

| just received the request to have these BANs done today and | don't think the contact at Big
River is going to get the BANs validated in time

so | am sending in their BAN request so that at least it can get into the system.

Can we duplicate the bill dates they are currently receiving.

<< File: Big River May 2006 CABS BANs.xls >> << File: Big River SW BANs.doc >>
Scott A. McCrary
ATT Industry Markets Service Manager
216-822-8045
216-822-0645FAX

sm2647@att.com

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of AT&T Industry Markets
and/or its affiliates, are confidential, and are intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the named
recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in
error, please notify the sender at 216-822-8045 and delete this message immediately
from your computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing or
copying of this e~-mail is strictly prohibited.
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